
Dawn Klaiber  
dawn.klaiber@gmail.com 

(402) 980-6797

April 29, 2024 

La Tierra Community School 
124 N Virginia Street 
Prescott, Arizona 86301 

Dear La Tierra Community School Governing Board,  

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my position as Academic Program 
Coordinator at La Tierra Community School, effective following the 2023-2024 school year.  

I am incredibly grateful for the opportunity to have grown and developed as an educator at La Tierra. 
The skills I learned and passions I developed in my time at LTCS will continue to serve the diverse 
needs of students and teachers in the Prescott community and beyond. During my time serving LTCS 
as the Academic Program Coordinator I learned more ways to support my peers and challenge the 
status quo. I learned how to coordinate with state agencies to help our school thrive and achieve 
higher standards. I have gained a deep understanding of what accomplished teachers know and are 
able to do to help their students achieve and thrive. I have experienced profound joy as an educator 
and was surrounded by a supportive community of peers when times were challenging. I thank you 
as the governing board for the role you played and support you provided to help me reach many of 
my professional goals and for challenging me to keep achieving and to keep learning.  

It is never an easy decision to move from such a formative environment. I feel confident and excited 
for this shift in my life and career. I will continue working in the education field, my passion for 
helping all students reach high expectations and develop a love for learning has not changed. My 11 
years serving the Prescott community at LTCS will always have a special place in my mind and in my 
heart. Thank you for the privilege of serving alongside you all in this position.  

I have every intention of doing everything I can to support this transition and train my replacement to 
do the job efficiently and effectively.  

I wish you, and La Tierra Community School continued growth and success in the future.  

 
Sincerely, 

Dawn Klaiber
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